
From: Amos, James
To: Guadalupe Carrasco
Cc: james_amos@blm.gov; Jeffery Robertson (jlrobertson@blm.gov); Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Patterson, Heather,

 EMNRD; Amanda Trujillo
Subject: Re: (Workplan/Closure)Pinto 29 Federal #1 (30-015-31956)
Date: Thursday, August 21, 2014 3:54:19 PM
Attachments: image001.png

Lupe,

You are okay to close. thanks

On Thu, Aug 21, 2014 at 2:58 PM, Guadalupe Carrasco <GCarrasco@concho.com> wrote:

Mr. Amos/Mr. Bratcher,

 

Attached is a Work Plan/Closure Request for the Pinto 29 Federal #1 release. Please feel
 free to contact me with any questions or concerns.

 

Thanks!

 

Lupe Carrasco

Environmental Coordinator

Concho Resources

Cell: 575.725.0787

Office: 575.748.6933

gcarrasco@concho.com

 

2208 W. Main St.

Artesia , NM 88210
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CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:  The information in this email may be confidential and/or
 privileged.  If you are not the intended recipient or an authorized representative of the
 intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any review, dissemination or copying of this
 email and its attachments, if any, or the information herein, is prohibited.  If you received
 this email in error,  please immediately notify the sender by return email and delete this
 email from your system.  Thank you.

 

From: Amanda Trujillo 
Sent: Sunday, August 17, 2014 8:03 PM
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Patterson, Heather, EMNRD; james_amos@blm.gov; jlrobertson@blm.gov
Cc: HSE-Environmental; Production Mail
Subject: Pinto 29 Federal #1 (30-015-31956)

 

Mr. Bratcher/Mr. Amos,

 

COG Operating LLC is reporting a release at the Pinto 29 Federal #1 (30-015-31956).

The release occurred at 1:00 pm on 08/04/2014.

Released: 25 bbls Oil

Recovered: 23 bbls Oil

This release was caused by a 1” nipple on the oil tank. Attached is a C-141 for your
 consideration. The site is being evaluated for clean-up. If you have any additional questions
 please feel free to contact me.

 

Thank you,

 

 

Amanda Trujillo

Senior Environmental Coordinator

COG Operating LLC

Cell: 505.350.1336

Office: 575.748.6930

atrujillo@concho.com
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Artesia , NM 88210
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CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The information in this email may be confidential and/or
 privileged. If you are not the intended recipient or an authorized representative of the
 intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any review, dissemination or copying of this
 email and its attachments, if any, or the information contained herein, is prohibited. If you
 have received this email in error, please immediately notify the sender by return email and
 delete this email from your system. Thank you.

-- 
 Confidentiality Warning:  This message along with any attachments are intended only for use of the
 individual or entity to which it is addressed and may contain information that is privileged or confidential
 and exempt from disclosure under applicable law.  If the reader of this message is not the intended
 recipient or the employee or agent responsible for delivering this message to the intended recipient, you
 are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, or copying of this communication is strictly
 prohibited.  If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender immediately.

James A. Amos
Bureau of Land Management
Carlsbad Field Office
Supervisory Environmental Protection Specialist
620 East Greene Street
Carlsbad, NM. 88220
Office:  (575) 234-5909
Fax:  (575) 234-5927
Cell:  (575) 361-2648



E-mail: jamos@blm.gov
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